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 SERVICE MINISTRY 
 HAPPENINGS 

 

Many are the plans in a 
person’s heart, but it is the 

Lord’s purpose that 
prevails. 

Proverbs 19:21 

 

To All, 

 

We hope you are having a good Valentine’s month.   

Know that you are loved and greatly appreciated by us! 

 

We thought it would be fun to see what’s happening with our Service Ministry.  

So, we will occasionally send newsletters to showcase the highlights for a 

particular period.  We hope you will enjoy seeing how we are serving God and 

serving our communities.   

 

Please feel free to email us (Karen and Lea) pictures you’d like to share from your 

projects or Service Ministry related events so we can include them in future 

newsletters! 

 

LITTLE PANTRY 

Thank you to those who continue to fill  

our food pantry.   

The weekly schedule is below:  

   1st Week:  Kathleen I. and Kathy F. 

   2nd Week:  Sudie W. and Susy P. 

   3rd Week:  Pat E. and Julie Y. 

   4th Week:  Karen C. and Sarah S.  

   5th Week:  Karen L. and Pat B.  

 

 

 

Thank you to Kathy F. (and 

Glover) for delivering the 

collected items to St. Mark’s! 



 

 

For I was hungry  
and you gave me 

something to eat . . . 
 

Matthew 25:35 

 

DREAMS FOR CHANGE DINNERS / 
CARPARK 
Our chefs are busy!  Thank you for your dedication in preparing the 
monthly meals. 

Team Leaders are: 

1st Tuesday of the Month:  Karen C. and Pat B. 

2nd Monday of the Month:  Pat E. and Nancy F. 

Come and join the fun cooking and fellowship experience! 

 

Here are some of our chefs from the Dreams for Change Dinners/Carpark 

Teams who have generously been preparing a total of about 60 meals 

every month.  These meals are for vetted families who stay overnight in the 

New Life Assembly of God church parking lot.   

                                               

                                                                                                                  

                                                                                     

 

 

 

                                                              
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Monday 
Team 

preparing 
the meals! 

Tuesday Team loading the 
car to deliver the meals 

they have prepared! 



 

 
 

And my God will meet all 
your needs  

according to  
the riches of his glory  

in Christ Jesus. 

Philippians 4:19 

 
LENTEN DRIVE 
Thank you to Scott and Marti Helmers for leading this fund raising project 

to help the St. Mark’s Food Pantry.  Our goal is to raise $3,000! 

 

Our Lenten Drive will run from Feb. 18th to Mar. 31st.   We will have a table 

in the courtyard after all Sunday services during this time. 

 

Below is the Feb. schedule for the courtyard table helpers: 

Feb 18th:     8:00 - Lea H.  

                   10:00 - Sudie W. 

Feb 25th:     8:00 - Kathy F. 

                   10:00 - Pat E. 

        
The March courtyard table will be available on Mar. 10th, 17th, 24th 

and 31st.  Please contact Marti at marticurry2@gmail.com to sign up to 

man the table. 

 

Howard Smith (Outreach Coordinator of St. Mark’s) will be sharing about 

the Food Pantry program at this Sunday’s 8am and 10am services.  He 

will also be hosting the Forum in Hinde Hall, after the 8am service.  We 

hope to see you then! 

 

           
          

We have 
reached 1/3 of 
our goal with 

the 1st 
Sunday’s 

donations. 



  NEXT MEETING 
Our next Service Ministry meeting will at 6:15pm on Feb. 27th (the 
4th Tuesday of the month).   
 
We hope to see you then! 
 

 
 

Lea Holt and Karen Laedlein 
Service Ministry Co-Chairs 

Karen:  619.753.1089 
Lea:  949.636.5123 

 


